
Mike Murach 
 
From: Mike Murach 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 
To: ‘dshapiro@sysed.com’ 
Subject: Murach's Java Servlets and JSP and Murach's Visual Basic 2008 
 
 
 

Dear Mr. Shapiro, 

I thought you might like to see this comment that we recently received from an IS 
manager on our books: 

"The trainers who use your books are obviously very wise and understand the 
inherent problems with short-term technology training. It is also apparent that 
they wish to convey the greatest amount of information to their students in the 
shortest amount of time possible." (Charles T. Blankenship, Director of Software 
Development, Florida) 

I hope you're getting the same kind of feedback directly whenever you use our 
books in one of your courses!  

Now, I want to make sure you know about the 3 books we've published in 2007, 
on .NET and Java. In case you've missed any of them, just click on the book cover 
to go to our web site for all the details on the book and its supplementary 
instructor's materials. 

Then, if you need a review copy of any of these books, please email me at 
kelly@murach.com or call me at  
1-800-221-5528. 

And if you have any comments or questions, I'd love to hear from you. Thanks!  

Kelly Slivkoff, Customer Service Manager 
Mike Murach and Associates 
Publisher of Professional Programming Books 
3484 W. Gettysburg, Suite 101, Fresno, CA 93722-7801 
www.murach.com 
kelly@murach.com 
(800) 221-5528 

 
P.S. The next books we're publishing are all scheduled to be out in February 2008: 
Murach's Visual Basic 2008, Murach's C# 2008, and Murach's Java Servlets and 
JSP (2nd. Ed.). I'll let you know just as soon as each book becomes available. 
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